To: PARTT State Board Members

From: Maria Enriqueta Yzaguirre, PARTT Corresponding Secretary

The office of Corresponding Secretary is to provide support to the State Director, Isabel
Vezzetti, who appointed me.

I have not accompanied Director Vezzetti on her visits to all the Texas Tables because of
unforseen circumstances. However, she has been accompanied by her husband, Bob. At
various times she has been accompanied by the Director General of the Alliance and
Normalinda Castellano, PARTT Parliamentarian.

As you have seen or will see in her presentation, she has gone beyond the call of duty. She
has been an outstanding Director helping everyone with issues that have developed in the
course of her tenure.

She has undertaken the many projects that have developed during the course of the 100th
anniversary of PARTT.

I truly appreciate the invitations I have received from the Texas Tables and thank each and
every one of you for your offers of hospitality.

Respectfully submitted,

Maria Enriqueta Yzaguirre, PARTT Corresponding Secretary



